WE'RE REOPENING!

Tuesday September 8,2020 | 11:00a.m.

Here's what you need to know.

Reopening of the Cramahe Public Library:
Information and Instructions for Our Valued Patrons

The Cramahe Public Library, Colborne Branch is pleased to be reopening on
Tuesday, September 8, 2020, with some changes to our services and hours of
operation. Please review the information and instructions below before visiting us.

First things first

» Please do not come to the Library if you are sick, have been in close contact
with somebody who is sick or have travelled abroad in the past 14 days.

« We will limit the number of people in the Library to ensure physical
distancing.

When coming into the Library, please...

« Wear a face covering at all times.
« Use the hand sanitizer at the entrance when you come in.
« Maintain social distance at all times.

When using the Library, please...

« Pay attention to signage and follow instructions from staff.
 Please limit your time in the Library.

» Place returns in the dropbox or in the container inside the door
marked 'RETURNS', returns will be quarantined for 3 days.

« Light browsing of collection allowed, please ask staff for details.

Services and Programming

« Computer access will be limited, you will need to book a computer time in
advance (905 355-3722).

« Academic research computer/study space available, contact library for info.
Shared surfaces will be disinfected regularly.

Library programming - please ask staff for details.

No fines until further notice, but monetary donations are still welcome!
Curbside pickup will continue for those who do not wish to enter the Library.

Hours: Mon. 4:00p.m. - 7:00p.m., Tues. 11:00a.m. - 2:00p.m., Thurs. 1:00p.m. - 6:00p.m., Sat. 11:00a.m. - 2:00p.m.
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